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SUBJECT: On-Call Public Works Construction Items – Rec Hall Parking Lot Improvements Work Directive 

MEETING: Regular Business Meeting – December 3, 2024 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Staff recommends award of the Rec Hall Parking Lot Improvements Work Directive to Cruz Hernandez Concrete 
Construction in the amount of $38,950.00. 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 

The city has awarded similar work directives through on-call contracts since 2017.     
 

The 2024 On-Call Public Works Construction Items contract pricing from Cruz Hernandez Concrete Construction 
offers the lowest overall project cost and best value for the proposed improvements. 
 

PROJECT: 
 

The proposed parking lot improvements include reinforced concrete pavement in front of the Rec Hall, with brick 
striping to delineate the parking stalls and crosswalk.  Use of the historic Thurber brick will compliment the work on 
Long Street as well as save future maintenance of re-painting parking stripes. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 
 

Project funding for the $38,950.00 cost is available in the adopted FY24-25 annual capital street maintenance budget. 
 

A copy of the proposed Work Directive is attached. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Work Directive 2024-07 

 


